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From: Lisa Griebling [mailto:lisahope83@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 31, 2017 10:27 AM
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Opposition to Pipeline Project
 

In reference to Case #16-0253-GA-BTX:

I understand that these areas are in the DANGER ZONE of Duke
Energy’s preferred route of its Central Corridor Gas Pipeline
project because they are within 1000 feet of the proposed pipeline:

Sycamore High
Edwin H. Greene Intermediate School
Ursuline Academy
Keystone Plaza
Kenwood Towne Center
Jewish Hospital

I understand that from 1994-2013 the U.S. had 855 serious
incidents with gas lines causing 319 fatalities, 1254 injuries and
over half a billion dollars in damages. 

Why invite such danger into this area?  

I am OPPOSED to this route.

Lisa Griebling
45242
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